St. THEREsAa GHURGH
P. O. BOX 525

LEEDS, ALABAMA 35004

Very Rev. Bryan W. Jerabek, J.C.L.
Chancellor, Diocese of Birmingham
P.O. Box 12047, Birmingham, AL 35202

Fr. Jerabek,

[ am writing this letter on behalf of Patrick and Joy Campbell. They are parishioners at St.
Theresa of the Child Jesus in Leeds. They have been asked to speak at the Parish of St.
John the Baptist in Santa Fe, New Mexico. The Archdiocese requires a letter from the

ordinary in their diocese stating that their teaching is orthodox and that they are Catholics
in good standing.

I am close to the Campbells and their work for the Church. They have offered their
conferences all over the United States. They have ministered fruitfully in our local parish.
Their work involves strengthening the family through prayer and spiritual warfare. Their
teaching is orthodox according to Catholic tradition and theology. They are loyal to the

Magisterium. [ know them to be of excellent character. They are practicing Catholics in
good standing,

Could you please help them with a recommendation from your office? The letter should be
sent to the Archbishop of Santa Fe. May God bless you in your work!

Yours in Christ,
W g
Rev. Gray Bean, PhD
Pastor, St. Theresa of the Child Jesus
1390 Ashville Court, Leeds, AL 35094
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